
From: Harmon Rita T.
To: "Jake Bordenave"
Subject: RE: K-15/D098, Gold Ave. Casitas
Date: Monday, October 27, 2014 4:06:57 PM

Jake,
As we discussed, both changes are acceptable, and we will be looking for those changes in the
 As-built plans.
 
Thanks,
 
Rita Harmon, P.E.
Planning Department
505-924-3695
 
 
 
From: Jake Bordenave [mailto:jakebordenave@comcast.net] 
Sent: Monday, October 27, 2014 9:54 AM
To: Harmon Rita T.
Cc: Ed Fitzgerald
Subject: K-15/D098, Gold Ave. Casitas
 
Rita,
Per our telephone conversations of last week and this morning I have made the following changes to
 the subject Grading and Drainage Plan. 
      Revision # 1 -  added low CMU wall on west property line from the previously shown new CMU
 wall south of pond 8N to the north end of the existing rock wall to direct overflow from Pond 8S to
 front  
                                   yard.
      Revision # 2 -  Changed Keyed Note 4 from “paved parking” to “compacted crusher fines
 parking”.
 
The Plan will not be rerouted in the Building Permit application process but, the changes will be
 noted on the Engineer’s Certification in the Certificate of Occupancy process.
 
Jake
Bordenave Designs
P.O. Box 91194
Albuquerque, NM 87199
Area code 505  Ph. 823-1344
Fax 821-9105, Cell 480-6812
jakebordenave@comcast.net
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